
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
To: "Rowell, Cheryl"
Subject: RE: Nash Unit 302H well file (30-015-45501)
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:08:00 PM
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I have it accepted now, thanks.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 

From: Rowell, Cheryl <Cheryl_Rowell@xtoenergy.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:43 PM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: Nash Unit 302H well file (30-015-45501)
 
Dean,
 
Yes a CBL was run.   I’m sorry the files were mis-named our log files.  I will upload the CBL now.
 
Regards,
Cheryl
 
 
Cheryl Rowell
Regulatory Coordinator

An ExxonMobil Subsidiary
432-218-3754
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD [mailto:Dean.McClure@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:22 PM
To: Rowell, Cheryl <Cheryl_Rowell@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: RE: Nash Unit 302H well file (30-015-45501)
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Hello Cheryl,
 
This email will be sufficient.
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Regarding the logs, I do see the log with caliber, gamma ray, and collar locator tracks on it; however,
do you know if a cement bond log was ran on this well?
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 

From: Rowell, Cheryl <Cheryl_Rowell@xtoenergy.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:15 PM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: Nash Unit 302H well file (30-015-45501)
 
Dean,
 
Yes the ready date should be 2/27/20, my mistake.
 
I have uploaded the RCB/GR/CCL.
 
Do you want me to upload the attached As Drilled Plat and Certified Directional Survey to E-docs? 
Or is this sufficient?
 
Regards,
Cheryl
 
Cheryl Rowell
Regulatory Coordinator

An ExxonMobil Subsidiary
432-218-3754
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD [mailto:Dean.McClure@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:53 PM
To: Rowell, Cheryl <Cheryl_Rowell@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: Nash Unit 302H well file (30-015-45501)
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Hello Ms. Rowell,
 
I am reviewing the well file for Nash Unit #302H (30-015-45501) operated by XTO Energy, Inc.
(5380).
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Please submit the as drilled C-102 and directional survey for this well.
 
The ready date on the C-104 is incorrect. I assume the intended ready date is 2/27/20 rather than
2/27/19. Please confirm the date for me.
 
Additionally, reference was initially made to a CBL being run. Was this the case; if so, please submit
it.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 


